
Eric Lee
[address removed]

ericlee@labourstart.org

14 February 2014

Facebook
42 Earlham Street
London WC2H 9LJ

Dear Sirs:

I am writing to you by post because my attempts to contact Facebook using your complaint 
procedure online have failed.

I have attempted to bring to your attention that Facebook is hosting a page which is in clear breach 
of your AUP and probably in breach of British and European law as well.  I refer to the “Jewish 
ritual murder” page (also known as “truthaboutjews”), located here:

https://www.facebook.com/truthaboutjews

Your own AUP states the following: “Facebook does not permit hate speech, but distinguishes 
between serious and humorous speech. While we encourage you to challenge ideas, institutions, 
events, and practices, we do not permit individuals or groups to attack others based on their race, 
ethnicity, national origin, religion, sex, gender, sexual orientation, disability or medical condition.”

There is no doubt that this page constitutes hate speech.

You can read more about why “Jewish ritual murder” constitutes hate speech here:

http://www.adl.org/anti-semitism/united-states/c/what-is-the-blood-libel.html

I have written about this page, and Facebook's unsatisfactory handling of my complaint, on my 
blog:

http://www.ericlee.info/blog/?p=909

I look forward to hearing from you soon.  Thank you.

Eric Lee
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